
 

 

 

                                             July 27, 2009 

 

 

Mayor John Dickert 

& the Common Council 

City Hall 

Racine, WI 53403 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

 

The Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services Department would like to appear at the 

August 10, 2009 Public Safety and Licensing Committee meeting to present the bids 

received by the Commissioner of Public Works on August 6, 2009 for Contract 54-09 

(K9-055) Replace Softball Lights – Island Park South. 

 

Funds are available in account 988.710.5020, Replace Island South Ball Lights. Staff will 

be available at the meeting to discuss this in greater detail. 

 

           Respectfully requested, 

 

 

 

           Donnie Snow 

           Director  

 

 

 

 

 

       


